
The Housing Authority of the City of Northport will hold a public hearing on August 11, 2022, at 
12:00 noon referencing our Family Self Sufficiency Program, Action Plan.  The hearing will be 
held virtually. Teleconference number is 866-528-2256, Access Code 9433123.  The public is 
invited to review our proposed plans, Monday-Friday between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. {by 
request} via mail, the Authority’s Website@ Northport Housing Authority.org or from the Central 
Office of the Authority located at 3500 West Circle, Suite 39. Individuals desiring to participate in 
the hearing process who requires special accommodations should contact Ruby N. Burton, CEO/ 
Executive Director at (205) 752-8171 prior to the date /time mentioned above. 

Please run:  August 05, 2022




